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The New Website 
Regarding the Peer Review Visit/Online Interview 2024 

is OPEN 
 
 

Thank you for your attention to the ABEST21 International Accreditation. 
 
The Peer Review Visit (PRV) / Online Interview is part of the review process for our 

Accreditation System, following the Desk Review. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the new website for the Peer Review Visit (PRV) / Online 

Interview 2024 is now open. Please visit the exclusive website using the provided ID and 
Passwords. The URL is as follows:  

 
https://www.abest21.org/MemberOnlyPost/ 
 
We hope this assists applicant Schools in preparing for the PRV/Online Interview. 
 
Any updated information on Accreditation 2024, including the PRV/Online Interview, will be 

shared through our exclusive website. We recommend visiting the website page regularly to 
stay up-to-date with the latest information regarding Accreditation 2024. 

 
  When you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us. 
  Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ABEST21 International 
Accreditation Unit 
 
 
 
 
<Contact Information> 
ABEST21 International 
Accreditation Unit 
 
E-mail: abest21pr2024@abest21.org / Tel.+81-33498-6220 / Fax. +81-33498-6221 
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